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Rob Paral, a Senior Fellow at the Immigration Policy Center and the author of our recently published
Special Report, "Stepping Up:  The Impact of the Newest Immigrant, Asian, and Latino Voters," [1]
made the case in the Houston Chronicle that the long-term demographic shift in many Republican
and Democratic districts makes immigration reform even more of an urgent priority:

"A new analysis of immigration trends and demographic composition of U.S. House districts
shows that many Republican congressional districts have emerging electorates that care
deeply about immigration reform.

"Many Republican representatives will see their constituency profiles evolve in the coming
years. Asian and Latino youth and newly naturalized U.S. citizens will make up 34 percent of
newly eligible voters in 55 Republican-held congressional districts."

Published in the Houston Chronicle
 
  
   
 
Source URL: 
http://immigrationpolicy.org/newsroom/clip/ipc-senior-fellow-rob-paral-published-houston-chronicle

Links:
[1] http://www.immigrationpolicy.org/special-reports/stepping-impact-newest-immigrant-asian-and-la
tino-voters

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

© Copyright • American Immigration Council • All Rights Reserved | Contact Us
Page 1 of 1

http://www.immigrationpolicy.org/special-reports/stepping-impact-newest-immigrant-asian-and-latino-voters
http://immigrationpolicy.org/newsroom/clip/ipc-senior-fellow-rob-paral-published-houston-chronicle
http://www.tcpdf.org
http://www.americanimmigrationcouncil.org/contact

